V GRL ENGINEERS OPENS A NEW OFFICE
IN SEATTLE

AR GRL Engineers has announced
Measurements  the opening of a branch office in
and Analyses

Seattle, Wash.

“We are opening this

engineers, inc. ]
office to better serve the needs

of our growing client base in
Washington, Oregon, Idaho and Western Canada,” said Pat
Hannigan, president of GRL.

Marty Bixler, one of GRLs most senior and accomplished
testing engineers, will manage the new location. Marty has been
with the Florida office of GRL for almost 20 years. As is the case
for all other GRL offices, the Washington office will provide PDA
services on driven or drilled foundations, integrity testing by low
strain, thermal profiling and CSL methods, wave equation analy-
sis, SPT hammer and Becker drill calibration and other specialty
services and analyses. .

Marty may be contacted at mbixler@gtlengineers.com or 425-
381-9690. For more information on GRL testing and analyses, visit

Www.grlengineers‘com.
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Marty Bixler has been named manager of GRL Engineer’s newest office in
Seattle, Wash.
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